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03/09/2021  11:31:272021/4110/P COMMNT Robert Richmond This is all completely wrong.

The demolition of these garages removes a very decent local business and the work is going to create 

fundamentally negative disruption for the surrounding residents for months to come.

I strongly object to this proposal, along with many of my fellow residents of this ward.

The entire endeavour is unnecessary and ultimately highly destructive to well-being of those living in this area.
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